
HDC Meeting Minutes – Jan 13th, 2020 
 
Attendance: Corey Rupp, Kurt Knott, Neil Huewe, Mike Johnson, Bob Brink, Becky Adams, Pete Stanke, Tony 
Manaussau 
Absent: Andy Haskell 
 
 
Fargo Squirt International – The HDC recommends that we stop sending all Squirt teams to the Fargo 
Squirt international. Fees have climbed to $1,800 where we could send teams to two other tournaments. 
More importantly the dissention that is caused within the squirts is not worth it. Not all teams get in and 
it causes parent frustration within BYHA that has boiled up the last couple years which has not been 
worth it. 
 
Goalie Coordinator – There was discussion on the involvement of the goalie coordinator and wanting 
him at practices and more involved. Kurt Knott was reaching out to him. 
 
 
15U Team in Future – Walker is asking about 15U potential. Not enough girls to have JV and 15U so need to stick 
with JV. No coop in place so Walker girls would need to open enroll to play here. 
 
 
Culture Conversation – The majority of the meeting was on this discussion. Pete Stanhke invited Channing Boe 
and lead discussion about improving the hockey culture in Bemidji. The first step is in bringing the Jacks to BCA and 
creating a better hockey culture in the BCA. It was a lengthy, healthy discussion on things that can be done. Pete is 
going to develop a group of people and start discussions about what can be done. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


